
Woodcocks’ Well CE Primary School 

FUNDING FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL PE and SPORTS 2015/2016 

The government is providing an extra £150 million of annual funding for the academic years of 2014/2015 and 

2015/2016. The aim of this funding is to improve the Physical Education (PE) and Sports programmes offered by 

primary schools, and is provided jointly by various governmental departments, including Education, Health and 

Culture, and Media and Sport. Although the funding will be allocated to primary school head teachers, it will be 

‘ring fenced’ – this means that it can only be spent specifically on PE and sport in schools.  

Purpose of funding 

Schools must spend the additional funding on improving their provision of PE and sport, though how they do this 

remains their decision. 

This is how Woodcocks’ Well CE Primary School has used the funding in 2015/2016: 

 Hiring specialist qualified sports coaches to work with pupils whilst providing PE coaching for staff 

 Purchasing quality resources to  support the delivery of school sports clubs and P.E lessons 

 Introduction of a multi-surface outdoor court for use during PE and playtimes. 

For the academic year 2015/2016 Woodcocks’ Well CE Primary School was allocated £8425 of sports funding.  

Below you will find a full breakdown of how the sports funding has been allocated and the impact of this. 

 

Dance / Gymnastics Specialist 
Tuition 

£  870 Impact of PE Funding: 
All pupils enjoyed the full breadth of the PE Curriculum, led 
by specialist teacher. The coaching generated enthusiasm 
amongst the children and staff in this curriculum area. 
The introduction of a multi-surface games pitch has 
provided opportunities for children to play ball games during 
break times, regardless of inclement weather, and a safe 
surface for outdoor PE and games lessons for all ages.  
 

Games Specialist Tuition £  270 

PE Resources £  8837.31 

Total  £9 977.31 

 

 

 

 


